
Wth mid-semester break approaching (October 14 & 15) focus and motivation may

be in short supply for your student. Remind them just how far they’ve come in

these first few weeks: lessons learned, challenges faced, and the positive

experiences they’ve had. The change of season has brought on allergies and

illnesses which can affect students' classroom attendance, as well as their ability to

complete assignments. Falling behind contributes to overwhelm. Talking with their

professors is a good first step in developing a plan to get back on track. Encourage

them to stick to a homework/study schedule. Urge your student to use the

academic support services available on campus. Reviewing course syllabi and

Blackboard content to create old fashioned To-Do Lists can help students map out

a timeline and strategy for completing those approaching end-of-semester papers

and projects. The time and effort spent now will mean less stress toward the end of

the semester. Maintaining a balance between schoolwork and other activities is an

ongoing struggle in college. Prioritizing healthy sleeping and eating habits is

important for students to be at their best. And don't forget to enjoy the beauty of

autumn in Henniker! 🍁🎃🍂 

A Message from Mentoring

Parent & Family
Newsletter

October 2024
Things have been busy on
campus with the first half of
the semester flying by. It was
nice to see families on campus
during Fall Festival! 

As always we encourage your
students to be good self
advocates and to reach out for
extra support if they need it.
If you need anything or have
questions, don’t hesitate to
reach out. 

-Allie



Fall Break
It’s officially Fall, and for Residential Life and Housing that means the mid-semester
break is right around the corner (Oct. 12th-15th)! Students are not required to leave
campus during this Fall Break, but we do encourage those who can to take advantage
of the extra-long weekend to head home for the break. For those who stay on campus,
meal plans will be active but dining service locations operate on a reduced schedule.
Students should refer to posted hours at each dining service location. Whether your
student chooses to stay in their room on campus or leave campus for this short break,
we hope they are able to find some time to relax and return to classes feeling
refreshed.

Thanksgiving Break
Looking ahead into November, residence halls will be closed for the
Thanksgiving Break between 7PM on Tuesday, November 26th and 8AM on
Sunday, December 1st. With prior approval, some students will be permitted
to stay at no cost. This includes:

In-season athletes
Students whose permanent address is more than 360 miles from the College
Students who are sponsored by a faculty member to stay for an academic reason

All other students should make plans to leave campus for Thanksgiving break. For
those who do not qualify as stated above and would like to request to stay for the
break, please note that students may be charged $50/night for their break stay if
approved and that there will be no meal plan service during the break. In-season
athletes should discuss meal options with their coach. All approvals will be decided on
a case by case basis at the discretion of Residential Life and Housing. 

Students will receive more information about the Thanksgiving break in their NEC
emails in mid-October after they return from the Fall Break.

Residential Life and Housing Updates



Hello NEC Community.
Now is a great time for students to consider adding a course to their fall schedule
with a Fall II Term or the five-week online Winter 2024 Term. If students are
interested, please have them visit the SHIP or email Advising2@nec.edu. 

Mid-Term Grades
Students should be on the lookout for midterm grades that will be submitted in
mid-October. These can be found in MYNEC.

Spring Course Registration
Registration for Spring 2025 will open on October 30th. Students should check
their email for details regarding spring course registration.

Academic Advising Updates

We also need your help! We
are hosting a coat drive for the
NEC community. If you or
anyone you know has new or
gently used coats, please have
your student drop them off
before November 15th in the
SHIP so they can contribute
towards our drive. Those
needing a coat in our
community will be grateful!

As always, we are available for
any questions or concerns by
emailing advising2@nec.edu. 

- The Academic Advising Team



Delta Mu Delta - International Honor Society in
Business - NEC Scholarship Award Recipient 

 Gina Sciortino
We are pleased to announce Gina Sciortino is receiving
the Delta Mu Delta - International Honor Society in
Business - Regional Scholarship Award for outstanding
business student. Please congratulate, Gina! 

She will serve as DMD Ambassador at the ACBSP Region
I Conference hosted by NEC on October 10-11, 2024.
And she will be competing in the Student Showcase
competition at the conference giving a presentation on
the event theme Bridges Across Borders: Collaborative
Strategies for Academic and Professional Success. 
 

A full listing of all 52 Award recipients can be viewed on the Delta Mu Delta
Website at  https://deltamudelta.org/announcements/2024-scholarship-award-

recipients/

Share with your student!

We’re thrilled to introduce you to
ZeeMee, a fun platform designed to help

you connect with classmates! 🎉
ZeeMee is more than just a social

network; it’s a vibrant community where
you can:

Meet Your Classmates: Start building
friendships and connections with

fellow students. 🤝
Share and Discover Interests:

Showcase your hobbies, passions,
and interests to find people who

share similar activities and goals. 🌟
Have Fun Together with Live Events:

Launching soon! 📱
Click our ZeeMee link to get started! 🖥️ 
We’re excited for you to take advantage

of this platform to continue building
your college network. If you have any

questions or need assistance, feel free
to reach out. 📧

https://new-england-college-store.myshopify.com/
https://deltamudelta.org/announcements/2024-scholarship-award-recipients/
https://deltamudelta.org/announcements/2024-scholarship-award-recipients/
https://zeemee.app.link/newengland


Tips From The Writing and Academic Support Center:
Reducing Mid-Semester Burnout

It’s the time in the semester where the novelty of a brand-new school
year has worn off. Courses are well underway. We’re past the halfway
point, but it still feels like there’s still so much to do and too far to go
before the semester’s end. Assignments are still due and stress is often
high, but energy and motivation are both low.
 Mid-semester burnout is a very real phenomenon that affects many
students, faculty, and staff at some point during the school year. Below
are some tips for managing and reducing academic burnout and finishing
strong.

• Prioritize sleep and self-care. Keeping to a reasonable bedtime and
meal times are two of the most important things that students can do to
maintain their energy and avoid sleeping through that alarm.
• Take things one day at a time. Making a manageable to-do list each day
can help reduce feelings of being overwhelmed by tasks. This can be
handwritten or digital, but either way, the feeling of crossing items off
the list is extremely satisfying! 
• Take breaks. One way to do this without a break becoming an all-night
internet spiral is to use a method called the pomodoro technique.

Pomodoro Technique
Choose a task to work on1.
Set a timer for 25 minutes2.
Work until the timer goes off3.
Set timer for a 5-minute break4.
Repeat for 4 cycles5.
After four cycles, take a 30-
minute break

6.



New Hampshire Eta Chapter of Alpha Chi, the National College Honor Society, were held on
September 26 in the Simon Center Great Room.

Because of their exemplary achievements at New England College, the following students have
earned the right to be inducted into Alpha Chi:

1.Tess Anderson (History)
2.Sydney Bucci (Psychology)

3.Christopher Chagnon (Physical Education K-12)
4.Catherine Collins (Elementary Education K-6)

5.Abigail Duffy (Psychology)
6.Macy Gordon (Elementary Education K-6)

7.Nicholas Lambert (Secondary Education Social Studies)
8.Ashleigh Lemay (Elementary Education K-8)

9.Olivia Lindberg (Business Administration)
10.Meaghan McCamish (Business Administration)

11.Kaleb O'Connor (Business Administration - Marketing)
12.Graham Padgitt (Business Administration - Accounting)

13.Jennifer Small (Nursing)
14.Emerson Zelis (Outdoor Education)



We’re almost halfway through the fall semester already and professional and
peer tutors at the Writing and Academic Support Center have had a very

busy start to the school year. So far, tutors and writing coaches have
conducted just under 300 appointments with students in over 40 different

classes!
National Tutoring Week is an annual celebration of the positive impact that
tutors have on their students and institutions. This year, it falls on the week

of October 7-11, and is fast approaching. In the spirit of National Tutoring
Week, here is a quick introduction to our wonderful team of professional

tutors:
 

Terri joined the tutoring team in 2023 thinking she’d be specializing in
education and writing courses. She still does, but has also been a huge part
of helping our nursing students with their time management, note taking and
study skills. In addition to all this, she has a deep love for the arts and APA
formatting. Fun fact: Terri has recently become a fan of train travel. Her
dream trip is to take a train ride across Canada.

Cassey has been a tutor at NEC since 2015. She works primarily with
students in writing and the social sciences, but also dabbles in Quantitative
Reasoning when the need arises. Fun Fact: Cassey loves to read. She read
106 books in 2023.

Caroline is an NEC alum and former travel nurse. She came back this year to
work full time with our nursing students. Fun Fact: Caroline hates olives.

Tom is in his second semester as a tutor at NEC. He is our go to for help with
all things business, accounting, and statistics, but won’t shy away from
helping students with their writing. Fun Fact: Tom both plays and coaches
ice hockey.

Paul has been a tutor at NEC since 2017, but gained extensive teaching
experience before he came our way, He is our evening and weekend warrior
who specializes in writing and history as well as time management. Fun Fact:
Paul has a lovely singing voice and is a semi-professional kazoo player.

Nadia came to NEC as a tutor for our nursing program and also works as an
ICU nurse. Her knowledge and energy round out our team. Fun Fact: Nadia
works on JDM cars as a hobby and has an MK3 Supra.

Meet the Professional Tutor Team



First year pre-service teaching students
in the Foundations of Education course

spent time this week learning from
Hillsboro Police Department and SAU
#34 School Resource Officer Danielle

Normand about the role of the SRO and
safety in schools.



Voter Registration Event 

 Wednesday, October 9, 2024

We will be holding an event
with the Town of Henniker to
help register students who
wish to vote in Henniker in

the upcoming elections. Your
student may ask for a copy of

their birth certificate or
passport for the registration

process, so please be
prepared for those inquiries
from your student. We will
also be sharing reminders

about their option to ask for
an absentee ballot from their

hometown/city. Wherever
they choose to vote, we want
our students to exercise their

voices at the polls

! 








